
     
June 2019 Newsletter

        
  QUARTERLY DUES IN THE AMOUNT OF $250 PAYABLE 

  JULY 1 and OCTOBER 1, 2019; CART PATH TRAIL FEE
$75; GAS  CART STORAGE $60; ELECTRIC CART STORAGE

$75; GOLF BAG STORAGE $10
 

REMEMBER:  DUES CAN BE PAID VIA PAY
PAL WITH BANK ACCOUNT OR CREDIT

CARD

  

ADMINISTRATION
We have seventeen new members added in 2019.  This includes four Trial Members from
2018 that converted to Full Time Memberships.  We have six new Trial Memberships so far
in 2019.
 
We will have a new Member's Welcome Reception on Friday, May 31st at the Tavern at
Maple Lane from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  Please come meet and welcome the new members
to the Club. 
 
We have started a new Junior Membership for members under the age of 30.  The
membership will have the same initiation fee, but a reduced annual membership fee. 
Information is at the bar if you have interest or know someone that may be interested.
 
Financially, the club has taken in 47% of our annual projected revenue through the first
four months.  We have spent about half of our forecasted capital expenditures through mid
May on the Pool Pump, New Electronic Cash Registers (pads) and WiFi at the Pool and Club
House.
 
The parking lot will be re-striped this month.
 
We are receiving quotes to remove the old MLCC sign at the entry to the lane and replace
with a new entry sign and landscaping.  We hope to complete this work by the end of the
summer.
 
Congratulations to the Pool Committee for doing a wonderful job getting the pool ready this
year! 
 
Dave Ramsay, President
 
HOUSE & GROUNDS

Shuffleboard has been moved from the East to the West end of the room.  Dart
board is also on the West end.  More updates to follow on the West end to better
serve members.
Fiber internet has been installed in the main house and the pool house.  Enjoy free
complimentary WiFi by connecting to MapleLane2 with the password being MapleLane.



REMINDER:  PayPal has been setup and is in use.  Send payments if you like to
MapleLaneCC@gmail.com.
Copier contract in main office has been officially cancelled.  An all-in-one wireless
printer unit has been purchased and setup.
More painting coming soon.  The main room in basement ceiling will be painted as well
as main bathrooms upstairs.  Will follow-up with updates.
Still investigating main lane entrance signage.  Dave Ramsey is assisting in this
endeavor.
Training and go live on new CLOVER point-of-sale system happening soon.  Setup of
inventory has been completed.

Jenni Case & Kevin Chaney, Co-Chairpersons
House & Grounds Committee

GOLF
Men's, Women's and Youth Leagues are starting. Look for sign up sheets in Pro Shop and
Bar.
 
Deep core aeration and top dressing was done in between storms and greens have healed
quickly. We plan to repeat the process this fall to help with the overall health of the
greens.
 
The Memorial Day Scramble will be going back to the Captain's format. Entry fee will be
$20 with sign up starting at 7:30 a.m. on Monday, May 27th.
 
We also will be launching our first 2-Player Member/Guest Challenge on Saturday, June 1st.
There will be at least two flights (possibly more depending on entrants) with shotgun start
at 1:00 p.m. Entry fee is $50 per player with a meal provided afterward. Deadline to enter
is Wednesday, May 29th. Contact Dave Ramsay (david.ramsay@arcosa.com) with any
questions or to sign up for Member/Guest Challenge.
 
Brandon Burwell & Jason Centers, Co-Chairpersons
Golf Committee

POOL
The Pool Committee has been working to get the pool up and running for the season. 
 
The impeller and motor were replaced in the pool pump due to wear. It is back and running
better than ever. 
 
The pool has been filled and looks wonderful! A HUGE thank you to Bob Cafferty, Brett
Powers, and Toby Chapman. 

  
There are three sessions for swim lesson. Session I is June 3-6/10-13. Session II is June
17-20/24-27 and Session III is July 8-11/15-18 in the evening. Please contact Vicki
Warner (309) 251-3010 to sign up. 
 
Brook Bolton & Lindsay Powers, Co-Chairpersons
Pool Committee

SOCIAL
Early May the Tavern hosted our Kentucky Derby Party. 
 
On Monday, May 27th, MLCC will host a Memorial Day Potluck in the lower level banquet
room following the golf scramble. It will begin at 12:30 p.m. Fried chicken will be provided
by the Club. Please bring a dish to share. 
 
Friday, May 31st from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. we'll host a New Member Reception in the
Tavern. Please come out and help welcome our newest members! 



 
Sunday, June 2nd, the Tavern will have a Bloody Mary Bar from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.
Tito's Vodka and Fixings for $4. Welcome summer! 
 
Greg Dawson & Mallory Miller, Co-Chairpersons
Social Committee
 
CLUB & SOCIAL CALENDAR
May:
25-Graduation Party in Stillson Room / S. Gibbs
26-Baby Shower in Stillson Room at 2:00 p.m. / L. Boyer
26-50th Class Reunion in Downstairs Banquet Room / L. Reinhart
27- Memorial Day 4-Person Scramble / Tee Off at 8:00 a.m. / Sign in at Pro Shop at 
     7:30 a.m. Please join us for Potluck at 12:30 p.m. in Downstairs Banquet Room.
 
June:
01-Graduation Party in Stillson Room at 2:00 p.m. / B. Crisco
02-Birthday Party in Stillson Room from 2:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. / R. Donath
02-Bloody Mary Bar from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Tavern / Social Committee
08-Bridal Shower in Stillson Room & Kitchen from 1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. / J. Harms
08--Birthday Party in Downstairs Banquet Room at 1:30 p.m. / R. German
10-M.L.C.C. Board Meeting at 6:30 p.m. in Downstairs Banquet Room
10-E.B.W. Meal in Stillson Room at 6:00 p.m.
12-Men's Night Feed at 6:00 p.m. in Downstairs Banquet Room
23-Party in Downstairs Banquet Room / P. Evans
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